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Notice: Saturday Surgery Kirkham

	 

 

 Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are very sorry to announce but until further notice, we are unable to hold our usual Saturday

morning surgery at our Kirkham branch.

There will still be a surgery held at our Conway Drive branch at 93 Conway Drive, Fulwood, Preston, PR2 3ER (Call: 01772

718774) from 8.00am-2.30pm (by appointment only).

Our other opening times remain unchanged at present:
Mon- Fri 8.00am - 7.00pm at all branches

(by appointment only)

Sunday 9.00am-12.00pm at 220 Watling Street Road, Fulwood, PR2 8AD (Call: 01772 700671 - by appointment only)

Bank Holidays 9.30am - 11.30am at Conway Drive

Thank you for your understanding
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